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INTERSTATE 35 COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

WORK SESSION MEETING MINUTES 
 

May 23, 2022 
 

 
The Interstate 35 Community School District Board of Education held a work session, on 
Monday, May 23, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. at the High School Auditorium. 
 
Vice-President Roger Cannoy called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Directors Melissa 
Keller and Eddie Vonnahme were present. Superintendent Mrs. Sharon Dentlinger and Board 
Secretary Ted Bauer were also present.  President Jeremy Maske arrived at 5:32 p.m. and 
Director Monica Strange arrived at 5:38 p.m.     
 
Motion by Vonnahme, seconded by Keller to approve the agenda; motion carried 3-0. 
 
Teacher Shortage:  Dentlinger discussed the difficulty that the district is having to fill certain 
positions for the 2022-2023 school year.  Hard to fill positions include the newly required 
high school computer science and high school math.  Dentlinger discussed several options for 
the computer science position and what could occur if the math position is not filled, 
however, she did indicate that they have a candidate who is interested in the position for next 
school year and they would be following up on that.  It was also noted that the teacher 
shortage is not unique to Interstate 35 Community School District. 

 
At 6:02 p.m., motion by Vonnahme, seconded by Cannoy to adjourn; motion carried 5-0. 
 
Immediately following the work session, the Board held its regular board meeting for May.  
 
_____________________________  ______________________________ 
Jeremy Maske, Board President   Ted Bauer, Board Secretary 


